
 

 

 

 

 

             ​WORLD LANGUAGES 

 
Encourage your 6th  grader to sign up for a language for next year.  This is the best time that your student 
will have to begin a new language and get started on earning high school credit. 
 
Students who have been in level A of a language this year should continue to level B in 8th  grade. 
Together levels A and B are equivalent to level 1 in high school. 
 
Your 8th  grade students should continue to level 2 in the high school next year.  Consider that most 
colleges often expect incoming students to have completed at least level 2 of a language, and normally 
even more is better.  

 


